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This bill must be opposed.

We already have laws against pollution, reporting and monitoring. The expansion is
not justified. If someone is polluting ground water , you can take them to the courts.
This system already exists. But what this bill does is not acceptable:

It adds fees on well owners.

It adds restrictions on drilling (some ppl can add external filteration, their choice).
It restricts access to the water source on property.

And it may allow government agents to enter the property without permission.

These violations cannot be made legal. We all want clean water, but this bill does not
achieve that despite the violations and the costs.



